
 
 
 

Regular Weekday Service Scheduled for Monday, October 14 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (October 11, 2024) - Pittsburgh Regional Transit service will operate on 
regular weekday schedules on Monday, October 14. 

PRT's Customer Service representatives will be available, and the Downtown Service Center will be 
open regular weekday hours. Administrative offices are also open regular weekday hours. 

Customer Service representatives are available to chat on weekdays from 5 a.m. to 8 p.m. and by 
phone from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. The Downtown Service Center is open weekdays from 8 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. 
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